' PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the application submitted by Eli Amsterdam to the Zoning
Board of Appeals of the Village of Wesley Hills is hereby amended by adding thereto a request
for an additional variance to permit the maintenance and use of an in-ground swimming pool
having a side yard of 10.1 feet instead of the minimum required of 15 feet. The public hearing is
‘scheduled to be continued on September 16, 2020 at 8:00 P.M. at the Village Hall, 432 Route
306, Wesley Hills, New York 10952.

The subject premises are situated on the south side of Suhl Lane approximately 500 feet
east of Fieldcrest Drive, known as 8 Suhl Lane, designated on the Tax Map as Section 41.14
Block 1 Lot 27.3, in an R-35 Zoning District.

Dated: Wesley Hills, New York
September 9, 2020
Camille Guido-Downey
Village Clerk
Village of Wesley Hills



